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Dear parents,

Yesterday afternoon I spent a lovely hour in the sun speaking with parents from Year 2 and 3 

at our reconnector gathering for parents. It was wonderful to see so many parents accept our 

invitation to gather and share a cuppa and cake. I wish to thank the P&F for hosting this 

event. Our next reconnector will be in Term 3 for parents who have children in Year 4 and 5. 

Our final reconnector will be in Term 4 for our Year 6 families.  

School Phot o Day

It?s that time again for all students to polish their shoes and practise their smiles.  Photo day 

will be held on Wednesday the 1st of June.  All students, regardless of sport day, are to arrive 

at school in full winter uniform including the school tie.  I ask parents to please be mindful of 

our school policy regarding appropriate haircuts and styles.  No makeup or additional jewelry 

is to be worn for photos. 

St op work-  organised on t he 27t h of  May 

A letter was sent out to parents today with information regarding a stop work action on the 

27th of May 2022.  I ask all parents to please read this information as normal classes will be 

suspended on this day.  The school will remain open for supervision only.  

Tell Them  f rom  Me

This week you will receive information regarding the Tell Them From Me Survey.  This survey 

is made available to all families who choose to provide feedback to the school regarding all 

areas of school life.  The data collected from all stakeholders, parents, staff and students is 

analysed and is used to guide our strategic planning.  



Par ish Car  Park  Concerns

I wish to thank firstly the parents who are following all school processes including not 

parking in the staff car park before school or at afternoon pick up times.  This week we have 

been monitoring the parish car park outside the Green/hall gate pick up area.  Many parents 

have shared their concerns with us, and rightly so, as the wellbeing and safety of children is 

everyone's responsibility.  I sent an email to parents this week with reminders of how to be 

safe while using the car park.  I will share them again in case you have not had an 

opportunity to read it. 

- Do not park along side the fence line as this is the pedestrian walkway

- Please use the pedestrian walkways when moving through the car park and not walk 

through the car bays

- Please only park in the assigned parking bays

- Drive slowly when entering the carpark and please limit reversing through the carpark 

- You may like to time your arrival later than 3pm to avoid peak congestion time 

Second Hand Clot hes

A call out for any uniforms in good condition that you have at home that no longer fit your 

child. If you would like to donate these items please send them to the office so they can be 

made available to other families via the second hand uniform shop service. 

Aft ernoon prayer  w it h t he com m unit y of  St  Andrew ?s 

You are invited to prayer .  Our Year 6  Mission Leaders and Mrs Baird will lead prayer for our 

community.   An invitation to prayer will be sent out close to the date. Our first prayer 

experience will be on Monday the 30th May, at 2.30pm in the school library.  This is one way 

the school offers opportunities for parents and friends to encounter Jesus in their life. 



Student of the Week

WEEK 2 WEEK 3 WEEK 2 WEEK 3

KB Emma Hanson Angelika Kubik 3G Chayse Childs Sammy Bagaric

KG Tejbir Bhalla Avitaj Singh 3R Henry Oalin Lucia Ballena-Gomez

KR Martyros AlWajih Alexandre Dalzell 3Y Alice Torossian Ariana Trevail

KY Reyaan Ranjish Kabir Bindra 4B Tanav Merugumala Jinal Kanbi

1B Seth Caluag Immanuel  Lok-Saladik 4G Michael Giffney Obi Udoka

1G Andrea Cook Harsean Singh 4R Shlok Shrimali Irima Gubbay Mau'u

1R Jaxon Greenbank Thaddeus Andres 5B Maddox Reweti Name Withheld

1Y Theodore Khalil Syra Charan 5G Jasmine Metcalf Gabriella Shaker

2B Jacinta Hilal Aguem Mayen 5R Padraig Kenny Nelisha Andradi

2G Rham Cortes Bentley Liew 6B Hannah Myint Emmanuel Legge

2R Arya Shah Chehadi Assi 6G Angeline Rentoy Name Withheld

2Y Jaden Kam Aryeh Singh 6R Aarav Patel Onel Patabendige

3B Zarius Celeste Natalia Hooper







OFFICE NEWS
Term 3

We are going cashless,  if you need to make any payments 
please do so by eftpos.   

If you require any reports printed please log into the QKR App 
and you can pay via this we will then print the reports  and 

send them home.  The cost is $6 per report.
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